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Useful Information:Artist of the

week: Dylan
Artist of the

week: Dylan

We continue to work hard to ensure that all the
children have a good understanding of the expectations
now we are all at ‘big’ school. These foundations lay
the way for all future learning. Carpet sessions are
now looking much stiller, with less fidgeting and
attentive children - well done Acorns!
A reminder to name all items of clothing are clearly
named including coats. This helps the children (and us)
to quickly identify and in the event of one getting lost
makes it much easier for us to reunite.

Setting Foundations Dates for your
diary:

22nd September 2023
Oak Class host crispy cake sale,
after school on playground.

Friday 22nd September 2023

Our PE Day is: Monday Next week we will change shoes AND T-Shirts

26th September 2023
European Day of Languages.
Children are invited to wear red,
white and blue to school as we
celebrate France!
3rd October 2023
Nasal flu immunisations for EYFS

Supporting your child with reading
Although your child will be taught to read at school, you

can have a huge impact on their reading journey by
continuing their practice at home.

There are two types of reading book that your child may
bring home:
A reading practice book. This will be at the correct phonic
stage for your child. They should be able to read this
fluently and independently.
A sharing book. Your child will not be able to read this on
their own. This book is for you both to read and enjoy
together.
In addition your child can login to Collins E-Books and
share their group practice book at home.



This week, the children thought about what makes each of us ‘Super Duper’.
We learnt that we have some super duper; siblings; cuddlers; acrobats and
builders in Acorn classroom this year. In maths we learnt about numbers 1
and 2. We enjoyed being number detectives and exploring our school on a
hunt for numbers! 

OUR LEARNING...Star Reader:
⭐Katie⭐

Little Wandle Phonics

This week’s
sounds

@WimboldsleyCPS

@acorn_class
www.wimboldsleyprimary

school.co.uk/

In phonics this week, the children have enjoyed listening for
phonemes to play lots of different orally blending games.
Perhaps you could play together at home!
What’s that noise?
What sound does: 
a c-a-t make?
a h-e-n make?
a sh-ee-p make?
 a v-a-n make?

Next week, we start our Pathways to Write learning with the text
‘Peace At Last’ by Jill Murphy. 

In maths, we will explore repeating patterns - an area that our baseline
assessments have highlighted many of the children need a little extra work.
Tuesday is European Day of Languages and in Acorn Classroom we will take a
good look at ‘Le Tricolore’ as we join in with whole school French focus.

https://www.wimboldsleyprimaryschool.co.uk/

